
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

DATE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
 
 

SYDNEY, Thursday 3 September 2015: Managed Accounts Holdings Limited (ASX: MGP) advises 
that, in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.1, its next Annual General Meeting will be held on 
Thursday 26 November 2015.  
 
 
 
 
 
Contact: 
Jillian McGregor, Company Secretary 
T 02 8006 5900 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


